
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prof. Satoshi Nakatani, 
 

On behalf of the Organizing committee, we would like to deliver our sincere thanks for your attention to the 

47
th

 Annual Scientific Meeting of the Korean Society of Echocardiography (KSE 2019). 

  

We would like to kindly ask you to encourage your colleagues and members of Japanese Society of 

Echocardiography to submit abstracts via KSE 2019 website (http://www.ksecho.org/abstract/intro.html) as 

informed below: 

  

Information of Abstract Submission 

- Abstract Submission URL: http://www.ksecho.org/abstract/intro.html 

 - Deadline Date: June 23 (Sun), 2019 

   

It would be really appreciated if you could forward the e-mail calling for abstract to many doctors in your 

country. 

As well as distributing KSE 2019 brochure to the website or official journal of your echocardiography 

society. 

  

Moreover, the travel grant will be awarded to international presenters of accepted abstracts or cases. 

 

If you have any request or questions regarding this matter, 

please let us know by sending e-mail to kse0930@ksecho.org and ksecho@ksecho.org. 

  

Thank you very much. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Goo-Yeong Cho, MD.                Se-Joong Rim, MD. 

 Director of Scientific Committee of               President and Chairman of Executive Board of 

Korean Society of Echocardiography        Korean Society of Echocardiography  


